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September 17, 2024 

 

MEMORANDUM TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
THROUGH:   BRYANT POWELL, CITY MANAGER 
                                            JENNIFER PENA, CITY CLERK 
 
 
FROM: EVIE MCKINNEY, DEPUTY CITY CLERK 
 
SUBJECT: APPLICATION FOR A CLASS C BINGO LICENSE 

FOR GEORGE T. DIEHL VFW POST 7968  
 
 

An application for a Class C Bingo License has been submitted by Jason Walker for the 
George T. Diehl VFW Post 7968, located at 250 S. Phelps Drive, Apache Junction, AZ.  
 
The VFW Post 7968 currently holds an active Class B license, but due to exceedance of 
revenue thresholds for a Class B, the organization is required by the Arizona 
Department of Revenue to hold an active Class C License. 
 
The applicant was notified by mail and e-mail of the public hearing and was encouraged 
to attend to address any questions council may have.  
 
Correspondence related to inspections of the premises for safety and code compliant 
matters have been received from the Apache Junction Police Department, Building and 
Safety Division, Planning and Zoning Department, and the Superstition Fire and Medical 
District.  
 
All four entities find compliance with the inspection requirements and recommend 
approval. Their responses are attached in Legistar for your review.  

The city council may now make a recommendation of approval or denial to the Arizona 
Department of Revenue regarding this application.  
 


